
Hol iday greetings  from UCF Rosen Col lege of Hospi ta l i ty Management!

This  i s  my fi rs t hol iday message as  Dean of the Rosen Col lege of hospi ta l i ty Management and i t has

been an exci ting four months  s ince my appointment in August 2018. I  would l ike to say thank you to a l l

our partners  in the industry, the facul ty, s ta ff and s tudents  at Rosen Col lege, and my col leagues  in

academia , for helping to make my trans i tion to dean an easy one. Your support and encouragement

are truly appreciated.

When I  began my tenure, the col lege had sol idi fied i ts  place as  one of the top ranked schools  in the

world. We are a lso top ranked in the nation for our onl ine Master’s  degree program, the nation’s  fi rs t

Event Management B.S. degree program, and our Enterta inment Management B.S. degree program,

which i s  only two years  old. Our s tudents , 3,500 s trong, are interning in the hospi ta l i ty and tourism

industry, a longs ide the leaders  they hope to be in the future. And our a lumni  now number more than

10,000. To think that Rosen Col lege was  only es tabl i shed as  a  s tand-a lone col lege 15 years  ago, i t's

amazing to see what has  been accompl ished in such a  short time.

As  we look forward to 2019, expect more great things  from the Rosen Col lege! We wi l l  be adding more

programs  to our a l ready comprehens ive curriculum, including a  ful ly onl ine Hospi ta l i ty Management

B.S. degree, and Senior Living Management B. S. degree to educate our s tudents  on working in a

growing and important industry worldwide. And we wi l l  break ground on a  new bui lding expans ion to

house innovative new class rooms  and labs , offi ce space and event management space.

Thank you for your commitment to Rosen Col lege!

We wish you a  joyful  hol iday season!

Y

Youcheng Wang, Ph.D., Dean




